Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division,
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

06-December-2012
To Whom It May Concern

RE: “2, We don't give confidentiality to internal photos on the device”
Re: FCCID: VMYUWBTE2

Applicant: Unitron Hearing, Inc.
Correspondence Reference Number: 43007

Form 731 Confirmation Number: EA220331

Date of Original E-mail: 12/05/2012

Unitron Hearing hereby acknowledges that the FCC does not grant confidentiality requests for internal photos
of the device and waives our original request for confidentiality.

Best Regards

Brian Matcheski

Quality Assurance Analyst
Unitron Hearing

20 Beasley Drive, P.O. Box 9017
Kitchener, Ontario,

Canada N2G 4X1

Phone: 519 895 0100
Fax: 519 895 0108
Email: brian.matcheski@unitron.com




Z.unitron

Unitron Hearing
20 Beasley Drive

Federal Communication Commission PO Box 9017
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Kitchener, ON, Canada, N2G 4X1
Processing Branch unitron.com

7435 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST
for Certification Service in USA
06-Dec-2012

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
Dear SirfMadam,
Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission's Rules (47 C.F.R.) and Section

§552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act, we request confidentiality for the following
products:

FCC ID Model name(s)
VMY-UWBTE2 Max E SP, Max 6 SP, Max 20 SP,

Max E SPm, Max 6 SPm, Max 20 SPm

We request confidentiality for the information submitted for the above mentioned product as
follows:

1. Operational and Technical Description submitted as Equipment Authorization
Electronic Filing attachment “Operational_Technical Description®.

2. Circuit diagrams submitted as Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing
attachment “Schematics”.

3. Part-list submitted as Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing attachment “Max
Parts List’

4. Block Diagram submitted as Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing attachment

“Block Diagram”.

The above exhibits contain company trade secrets and proprietary information that could be of
benefit to our competitors regarding the design of our equipment. The material is not available
to the general public and we request that it is withheld from public inspection.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Brian Matcheski
Quality Analyst
Unitron Hearing



